
1930

Only two meetings were on record for this year. 

The Annual General Meeting of the shareholders of Morton’s Point Ltd. was held on May 15th,
1930 8:30 PM at The Essex County Golf and Country Club in Sandwich. Previous minutes from
May 23rd, 1929 and the adjournment to the 13th of June and the financial statement to December
31st, 1929 were read an accepted.

Camp was set to open July 12th, 1930, the first party leaving Walkerville on the previous day. 

Under the order of new business, the meeting discussed engaging D. J. MacRae to cut the stove
wood and also the fireplace wood instead of the members doing this themselves. This matter was
left to the Directors.

At the Directors Meeting, May 15th, 1930 9 PM, the previous Directors Minutes of November
18th, 1929 were read and approved.

Camp Managers were appointed, for the first half was Ladore & Coate and the second half was
left up to the President, Mr. Ladore.

The Board agreed to have D. J. MacRae cut the wood and sent word to him to have it ready for
the first Camp.

The Secretary was told to write to Guy Hayward to ensure the boats were in good order.

W. J. Burns, a Founding Member, passed away this year.

The cooks were Horace & Jean Morin this year. They stayed on as cooks every year until 1944 .
One history record stated that the cooks were Herbert “Harry” Holmes & Jean Morin as assistant,
but further writings about the couple make it clear that it was in fact Horace & Jean Morin until
1944.

Resignations (1) W. J. Burns Founding Member died in 1930.

New Members (0)
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